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Dear Alice,

Thank you for your email of 11 September 2015.  Your request has been considered
 under the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
 1987 (LGOIMA).

In response to your request under LGOIMA, I have summarised communications from
 you asking for the speed limit in Dalziel Road to be lowered, together with our
 responses, which includes a total of three letters (attached).
 
Record of communications 

1.    25 February 2013 telephone escalation 1058914: 

Request to reduce speed limit to 50km/h;
Staff response :

Request noted in register of roads for future speed limit review

Followed up with letter dated 27 September 2013 from R Minnema (attached)

2.     20 January 2014 escalation 1136548:

Request: would like to know when applications close to request a speed reduction in
 Dalziel Road.
 

3.     5 February 2014 phone call direct to staff:

Request: Having been advised the speed limit on Dalziel Road was not being
 reviewed just now she requested a horse or pedestrian sign to warn motorists they
 are likely to encounter pedestrians and/or equestrians.
Staff response: 28 February staff arranged for placement of a horse warning sign. 

4.     12 & 24 June 2014 escalation 146773 & 148344; 18 June letter to Mayor
 Cull (attached): 

Request: Concerned that private road next to Alice’s property is concealed and
 dangerous:
Staff response:

27 June 2014 and 17 July 2014: Ron Minnema called and discussed concerns

8 July from Mayor Cull  (attached)

I trust that the information provided answers your query.

Kind regards

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
 

mailto:Diana.Munster@dcc.govt.nz
mailto:Michael.Harrison@dcc.govt.nz
mailto:grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz


















































Q sunan
Seonor

















  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 

 

 
From: Alice  
Sent: Friday, 11 September 2015 11:05 a.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 518512
 

Alice has submitted a LGOIMA request - 518512.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Would like a list of all the contact I have made to the council regarding getting the speed
 limit reviewed on Dalziel rd and the new road beside me and also a copy of the letter I
 sent to the mayor last year regarding this also.

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Alice Wouters

Email address

Mailing address

Contact phone number

http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
http://www.facebook.com/DunedinCityCouncil
http://twitter.com/DnCityCouncil
http://www.linkedin.com/company/dunedin-city-council



























